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From:   jeffriehl5@aol.com
Sent:   Sunday, March 25, 2012 9:19 AM
To:     !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject:        Re: RIN 2590- AA53

Honorable Alfred M. Pollard 
General Counsel FHFA 
Re: RIN 2590 - AA53 
 
Mr. Pollard 
I write in regards to the PACE Financing proposal and some of the benefits it can 
provide. As a General Contractor I personally realize first hand the benefits of multiple 
financing options for clientele in their decision making process when approaching large 
financial improvements to their homes. PACE would allow me to grow my business and 
create employment opportunities as I do offer energy upgrades as part of my company 
services.  
 
Some of the many other benefits of PACE as you are aware include: voluntary opt-in 
which reduces tax payer burden through incentive reductions and offering creative 
community financing options, reduces initial up front costs to the consumer 
encouraging larger participation thereby creating jobs industry wide, adds value to 
homes and improves communities through consumptive energy reductions. 
 
It is my hope that you approve RIN 2590 - AA53 that undoubtedly will benefit this great 
Nation. 
Thank You 
Sincerely;  Jeff Riehl 
 
Jeff Riehl   LEED-AP 
www.jeffriehlconstruction.com 
jeffriehl5@aol.com 
435-901-0739 
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